
National Child
Abuse Prevention

Month

The Blue Ribbon Campaign began in 1989
when a grandmother from Virginia began
wearing a blue ribbon as a tribute to her
three-year old grandson who was the
victim of child abuse. Wearing a blue
ribbon during the month of April helps to
raise awareness around violence against
children and demonstrates your concern
and commitment to support child abuse
prevention and treatment programs like
Kids-TALK Children’s Advocacy Center. By
wearing a blue ribbon, you are making a
difference by spreading awareness,
supporting Children's Advocacy Centers,
and demonstrating your commitment to
keep children safe!

The Pinwheels for Prevention campaign
began in 2008 when Prevent Child Abuse
America created a national effort to
change the public’s beliefs that child abuse
and neglect can end through intervention
and prevention.
Pinwheels are a national symbol of
childhood and represent the vision for a
world where all children grow up happy
and healthy in supportive families and
communities. Pinwheel campaigns are a
reminder that the community plays a role
in children’s lives.  We all can take action
and become involved!

April is Child Abuse Prevention and
Awareness Month

Why Do We Plant Pinwheels?

To join the movement, visit our website, follow us on social media, or
contact us at kidstalkcac@guidance-center.org


